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Submission: It is my view that merging Fairfield City Council and Liverpool City Council would be a disaster. 
The resulting "mega council" would have a population the size of Tasmania, but with differing socia-economic, cultural, 
business and other needs.  
At this time Fairfield appears to have a better financial outlook - merging would penalise residents and ratepayers in Fairfield 
who enjoy affordable rates and a Council that is visionary, progressive and fiscally aware. 
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